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Circular No. 2014/85                                           Date: 28/11/2014 
 

   MEGA CAMPS FOR „PMJDY‟  ON 29TH NOVEMBER 2014 
OUR CALL OF WITHDRAWAL OF EXTRA COOPERATION 

 
Dear Comrades, 

 
We reproduce, hereunder, the contents of Circular No. 2014/86 of date on the captioned subject 
issued by Com. Harvinder Singh, General Secretary, AIBOC for your information, circulation & 
implementation.  
 
QUOTE: 

“The strike call given by UFBU for 12th November, 2014, was a thunderous success with spirited 
participation of all Bank Employees and Officers. With unrelenting and callous attitude of IBA, all 
our cadres are geared up with renewed militancy to create a new history. Participation in the next 
strike action i.e. Relay Zonal Strikes scheduled from 2nd to 5th December, 2014, would be recorded 
in the annals of Trade Union Movement as a milestone.  
 
Implementation of our call of “Withdrawal of Extra Co-operation” is also being ensured by our 
affiliates as a part of our agitational programme in expressing our concern and disappointment 
towards the attitude of IBA. 
 
Now it is learnt that the banks are directed to organise MEGA CAMP ON 29th Nov 2014 (Saturday). 
All banks in the Districts, including the rural branches are directed to organise camps in the 
respective SSAs / Wards allotted to them, from 8 am to 8 pm. All banks in the districts are advised 
to cover all their SSAs / Urban Wards for holding the camp for opening of accounts. This is nothing 
but a cruel joke and an action of adding fuel to the fire.  
 
Comrades it is a challenge posed to the agitating bankers and an act of insulting their genuine 
demands and their self respect too.  Let us stick to our call of “Withdrawal of Extra Co-
operation” on 29th November 2014 and all our Affiliates are advised to observe this 
common call in its letter and spirit and let us treat this as an opportunity to express 
our anguish to the notice of concerned. 
 
Instead, we once again reiterate that on 29th November 2014 i.e., Saturday, Meetings /Rallies/ 
Press Meetings as decided by UFBU at State Level may be held at all important Centres/ District 
Head Quarters to give wide publicity to the Relay Zonal Strike.”                                    UNQUOTE 
                     

 

 

 March on comrades, 
 

 

Comradely yours,   

                                 
            (HARVINDER SINGH) 
        GENERAL SECRETARY 
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